
 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay 711 

 

 

Questions or Concerns? Contact our 24-hour construction hotline at  

206-205-0968 and leave a message.  We will return your call. 

For more information, visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “South Magnolia CSO”. 

 

 

August 14, 2014 

Street restoration for Smith Cove area 

Friday, August 15 
 

King County’s contractor is constructing a new combined sewer overflow (CSO) control facility 

in Magnolia.  A 1.5-million gallon underground tank will store excess flows of stormwater and 

sewage when heavy rains fill pipes, reducing untreated overflows to Puget Sound.  

In May and June, King County’s contractor completed installation of water and sewer lines on 23rd 

Avenue West and a power line along West Marina Place to provide utility services to the storage 

facility site in the Smith Cove area.  

 

Friday, August 15, crews will complete street paving on 23rd Avenue West and West Marina 

Place.  This work was rescheduled.  

What you can expect during this work 

 Traffic will be detoured around work areas. 

 Expect one-lane of traffic and possible delays.  

 Flaggers and signs will direct motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists. 

 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/

